WORK UPDATE: Nels, Doug and Mike V have
poured their last pier extension of this stage in
Ottumwa and are now setting steel beams.

Chuck and Bob joined Ryan, Josh, Ben and Kelly
in working their crews long hours to make sure we
hit a July 3rd intermediate completion date.
Congratulations on completing it on time in spite of
the state of Nebraska adding more work and
delaying our switches. We would have had a
$16,000/day penalty if we had run over.

Darren is finishing up in Sioux City where there

was quite a ruckus a few weeks ago when some
local toughs picked a fight with Darren and Nate.
You'll have to come to next year's convention to

ils!
hear the details! US 34 over DSM River

Chad poured his last deck pour in Rulo, Tim is Ottumwa, 1A

overlaying in Johnson County, Scott D has a joint

job in Fremont County, IA and Dave just finished one in Jasper County. Brad has an overlay in
Cherokee, Jake has one in Harrison Co., Jack has an overlay and Larry is working on the 5-in-1,
both in Cedar Rapids. Scott C is widening I-235 over Walnut Creek and 8th Street in WDM and
Jeff is putting the deck on the river bridge in Fremont, NE.

NEW BABIES! I'm sure | don't have all of the
new arrivals, but here are a couple. Be sure and
email me your baby's picture and I'll get it in
upcoming newsletters.




